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9.30pm, 5.10.2024 
Media Release 
 
DATO’ IR. PATHMANATHAN K. 
CEO, PBAHB and PBAPP. 
 
 
BURST PIPELINE: NORMALISATION OF WATER SUPPLY IN SEBERANG 
PERAI RE-SCHEDULED TO 12.00 NOON, SUNDAY, 6.10.2024. 
  
• 1.2m treated water pipeline section at Jalan Pengkalan Tambang (near the 

Sungai Dua Water Treatment Plant) burst at 8.00pm today. 
 

• PBAPP working overnight to repair pipeline. 
 
• Normalisation of water supply in Seberang Perai re-scheduled to 12 noon, 

Sunday, 6.10.2024. 
 

PENANG, Saturday, 5.10.2024, 9.30pm: PBAPP is working to repair a major 1.2m 
pipeline section at Jalan Pengkalan Tambang near the Sungai Dua Water Treatment 
Plant tonight and into the early hours of tomorrow morning. 
 
The pipeline section in Seberang Perai Utara (SPU) was found to be leaking near a 
major valve fitting. It burst when PBAPP personnel strived to minimise leaking by 
tightening the bolts at the fitting at 8.00pm today. 
 
This burst pipeline section is part of the 1.2m treated water pipeline leading towards 
the new pipeline section that was connected in front of the Politeknik Permatang Pauh 
in Seberang Perai Tengah (SPT) today. 
 
As such, PBAPP may not pump water from the Sungai Dua Water Treatment Plant to 
Permatang Pauh without fixing the burst Jalan Pengkalan Tambang pipeline section. 
Emergency repair works are underway.  
 
Normalisation of water supply in Seberang Perai re-scheduled 
 
Due to this mishap, PBAPP is re-scheduling the normalisation of water supply services 
for 118,000 consumers in Seberang Perai Tengah (SPT) and Seberang Perai Selatan 
(SPS) to: 12.00 noon, Sunday, 6.10.2024. 
 
PBAPP apologises for all inconveniences caused.  
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We seek the kind understanding of all affected consumers. We will provide updates 
on the progress of work on the PBAPP FB page. 
 
 
Thank You. 
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